
27 October 2003
McGuire Backs Fairtrade City Campaign

Local MP, Anne McGuire, is backing Stirling’s bid to become a Fairtrade city.  The Stirling MP visited Tesco on Wallace Street last weekend to meet with Fairtrade activists and lend her support to campaign to gain Fairtrade city status.

Mrs McGuire has taken a strong interest in trade justice since being elected in 1997.  She has been a supporter of the Jubilee 2000 campaign, and earlier this year hosted a Christian Aid coffee morning to raise the profile of trade justice issues locally.  The MP has also met with the Chancellor, Gordon Brown, on numerous occasions to highlight the strong support for trade justice in the Stirling area.

Mrs McGuire said 

“I am delighted there is a move to make Stirling a Fairtrade city and I am happy to give the campaign my full support.  I know that there are many local people that have taken a keen interest in the issue of trade justice, many of which contributed to the petition I presented to Gordon Brown on international debt.  The current trade system is badly in need of reform and I firmly believe that trade rules must be improved to benefit the poorest countries.”

“The vast fluctuations in the price of primary goods, such as cocoa, coffee and bananas, can often mean that producers have no price safeguard for the crops they produce.  The Fairtrade market stabilisation scheme ensures that farmers receive a constant price for the goods they produce.  By buying Fairtrade products consumers can be assured that a fair price is being paid to farmers and workers in the developing world.”

“I congratulate the local supermarkets for extending the range of Fairtrade goods available in their stores, and thereby recognising the increasing demand from local consumers.”
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